
BRING ON THE NEW YEAR! 

 

Whew!  Our heads are still spinning!  Since just December 10, BJ 
travelled 6,000 miles delivering horses, we packed up our Wyoming 
home and moved 2,000 miles back across the country, and we 
celebrated Christmas and New Year’s with our family.  In addition, BJ 
preached at several churches, and we moved into an apartment in 
Grassy Creek, NC.  It’s a crazy, busy, wonderful time right now! 
 
Thank you so much for your patience with receipts and giving statements the past three weeks.  Now that we’re 
getting settled (and we’re off the road!), we’ll get back to sending those out in a more timely manner.  Until we land  
in a more permanent place, we’re still using our Greybull, WY address and the giving envelope that is enclosed.      
 
I said all that to say this...THANK YOU for making ministry in 2014 possible.  And THANK YOU in advance for serving 
with us in 2015.  As we reflect upon the last year, we have so, so, SO much to praise Jesus for.  Just this past Sunday, 
after BJ preached, a teenager came up to him and said, “Just want you to know that when you preached here in 
October, I got my salvation nailed down.”  That right there is worth it all!   
 
Over the next few months, we will be looking for a property serve as our home and the home base of Circle G 
Ministry.  If you know of anything in the WV, VA, or NC area, please fill us in!  And please let your pastor know that BJ 
would LOVE to preach a revival or special service at your church.  We love you and pray for God’s blessings on you and 
your family in 2015!   

 For the next few months, even while we’re in NC, please keep sending your support to the Greybull, 
WY address on the envelopes we enclose.  Until we come to a decision on a permanent  place, we’re 
going to continue routing our mail through the Greybull address.   If you have any questions about it, 

please give us a call at (304) 667-2033.  We really appreciate your patience with all of the changes! 

 

Please check out the new website!   
You can read more about Circle G,  

get additional updates, and even give 
online.  We’re also on facebook at 

www.facebook.com/circlegministry. 

Leaving Wyoming was bittersweet!  
We were so excited to be heading East 

for the next phase of ministry...but 
also so sad to leave behind dear 

friends like the McNabbs! 


